
 

 

Media Statement  

London, 24th February 2022: If you are covering the escalation of conflict in Ukraine, you may find 

the below statement from the International Planned Parenthood helpful. 

 IPPF’s Director-General, Dr Alvaro Bermejo, said:   

"The International Planned Parenthood Federation (IPPF) is deeply concerned about the escalation of 
conflict in Ukraine. We take our responsibility to preserve the enormous gains made in life-saving sexual 
and reproductive healthcare across the country very seriously, especially for women, girls and 
marginalised populations, whose vulnerability and experiences are so often overlooked in humanitarian 
situations.   

"For 20 years, IPPF has consistently worked to strengthen and protect the reproductive rights of people 
in Ukraine, working in the frontline conflict zones of Lugansk and Donetsk since 2014, training medical 
specialists to provide life-saving reproductive healthcare, psychosocial support and quality care to 
survivors of sexual and gender-based violence.  

“Our teams are now contingency planning across the region to address not only the needs of those still 
in Ukraine, but also the millions who are likely to be displaced by the conflict and who will require critical 
support to continue accessing healthcare. We will work closely with partners and other NGOs to ensure 
the least possible disruption to services. 

"IPPF stands in solidarity with the international community and the brave people of Ukraine who for the 
last eight years have faced terrifying and difficult circumstances that nobody should ever have to suffer 
through. We stand by IPPF's frontline team, who, despite the dangers, continue to facilitate life-saving 
healthcare for those who need it most. We will be monitoring the situation closely to ensure the safety 
of our colleagues across the region.”  

 
-Ends-  

 

For European outlets, please contact press@ippfen.org.  

 

For UK and other international media outlets, please contact Karmen Ivey on kivey@ippf.org or 
media@ippf.org   
 

 

mailto:kivey@ippf.org
mailto:media@ippf.org

